
mid-day on the 8th if you are to take full advantage of that. In any case, please be in
Tofino in time for the flrst session of the Workshop proper, on the morning of Saturday,
May lOth.

We look forward to seeing you at the workshop. Please send us the attached
registration forms as soon as you can.

Yours sincerely,


